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No, the Secretary does not support that. The Secretary is committed to ensuring a smooth
transition to the Biden-Harris Administration.

Nicholas Goodwin
Office of the Secretary

Department of the Interior
(202) 412-2249

From: Knickmeyer, Ellen <EKnickmeyer@ap.org>

Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 9:32 AM

To: Goodwin, Nicholas R <nicholas_goodwin@ios.doi.gov>; Interior Press
<interior_press@ios.doi.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Question for Secretary Bernhardt on 25th Amendment-on deadline

This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on links,
opening attachments, or responding.

Morning, all,

We are asking Cabinet and Cabinet-level heads whether they would support invoking the 25th

amendment, and if it’s a possibility they have considered. Can you please get back to me by 2 p.m.
ET?

Thank you,

Ellen

The information contained in this communication is intended for the use of the designated
recipients named above. If the reader of this communication is not the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that you have received this communication in error, and that any review,
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify The Associated Press immediately by telephone
at +1-212-621-1500 and delete this email. Thank you.





